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Allison, Rick

From: Lisa Pfizenmaier [lpfizenmaier@gwogco.com]
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 11:36 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: Great Western Oil and Gas - Doc #2592581 - Lamb 33-53 Well Pad 

Rick -  
 
We approve the changes to the Form 2A – Lamb 33-53 Well Pad, document #2592581 as indicated in your email. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lisa Pfizenmaier 
Great Western Oil and Gas Co., LLC 
503 Main St. 
Windsor, CO 80550 
970-686-8831 ext.1 

From: Allison, Rick [mailto:Rick.Allison@state.co.us]  

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 9:58 AM 

To: Lisa Pfizenmaier 

Subject: FW: Great Western Oil and Gas - Doc #2592581 - Lamb 33-53 Well Pad  
 
Lisa 

 

Thank you for the information regarding this location.  I would appreciated Great Western’s approval of the following 

changes to the Form 2A: 

 

1) I would like to attach to the Form 2A the BMPs that Great Western has provided, along with the following 

condition of approval: “The attached Best Management Practices supplied by the operator must be followed at 

the location.” 

 

2) Since shallow ground water is present at the location it should be considered a sensitive area.  Please approve 

me changing the sensitive area designation from No to Yes. 

 

3) Great Western has indicated to me that a closed loop system will be used.  Please approve me changing the 

Form 2A to indicate that Closed Loop drilling will be used. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Rick 

 

From: Lisa Pfizenmaier [mailto:lpfizenmaier@gwogco.com]  

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 3:50 PM 

To: Allison, Rick 

Subject: Great Western Oil and Gas - Doc #2592581 - Lamb 33-53 Well Pad  

 
Rick – 
I have attached a document that provides information regarding neighboring property mitigation efforts. 
I am hopeful these explanations will satisfy your concerns. 
 
Thank you. 
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Lisa Pfizenmaier 
Permitting Technician 
Great Western Oil and Gas Company 
503 Main St. 
Windsor, CO 80550 
Phone: 970-686-8831 ext. 1 
lpfizenmaier@gwogco.com 
  
 


